To Denver City Council:
On behalf of [Name of Organization], I am pleased to offer our dedicated support for the proposed Regis Village project, a transformative mixed-use development planned along Federal Boulevard between 50th and 52nd. While we acknowledge that Regis University will not directly develop or manage the land, we see this initiative as a remarkable opportunity to catalyze positive change for North Denver and its surrounding neighborhoods.
By fostering a distinct sense of place through intentional placemaking and thoughtful design, Regis Village has the potential to create an inclusive and dynamic environment that benefits residents, businesses, and visitors alike. This development promises to bring much-needed opportunities for engagement, economic growth, and community cohesion to the area.
The vision of a vibrant, multi-purpose space aligns closely with our organization’s mission to promote inclusivity, accessibility, and economic vitality across North Denver. Additionally, the development will support the ongoing financial sustainability of Regis University, which, in turn, serves the community in many vital ways.
Although Regis University will not control the specifics of the development, we are confident that collaboration with stakeholders and thoughtful input from the community can guide future developers and business owners in making decisions that honor and reflect the values of the neighborhood.
As a partner to this community, [Name of Organization] is committed to supporting efforts that prioritize responsible development practices and meaningful community engagement. We believe that the Regis Village project can be a shining example of what is possible when we work together to invest in the long-term wellbeing of our shared spaces.
Thank you for your leadership in facilitating this important initiative. Please do not hesitate to contact us at [Contact Information].
Sincerely,
[Name]
[Title]
[Organization Name]
[Contact Information]

